
Dear Press, 
 
Please find below a press release statement, it reads as follows: 
 
Fontana USD Press Release September 29, 2014:  
 
The Fontana Unified School District are pleased to announce that on Tuesday, 
September 30 and Wednesday, October 1, a delegation of Chinese educators will 
be visiting Juniper Elementary School.  
  
The purpose of the visit is for the delegation to spend time discussing and 
observing Juniper Elementary School’s model for effective instruction and the 
engagement strategies that they promote within each phase of the model.  The 
goal is for the Chinese educators to take the information they gather back to 
China and train their teachers to better understand student engagement and 
lesson delivery, including the use of Thinking Maps.   
 
Furthermore, our Chinese guests are interested in having our principal and 
teachers from Juniper Elementary School visit their school in China to provide 
professional development and model lessons for their teachers. 
 
The Fontana USD elementary teachers utilize this model to deliver daily lessons 
across all their content areas. 
 

Thank you 
 
Olivier Wong Ah Sun 
Chief Of Staff 
Fontana USD 
Tel: 1-909-357-5000 Ext: 29106 
 


